Yandell, Rodney

——— _ —
From: Emily White <emily@ucre.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 3:28 PM
To: Yandell, Rodney
Subject: 13373, White Acres Bus Stop pics

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Hi Rodney,

Please find six pictures taken today at the bus stop in question for White Acres Family Farm, LLC(13373). |
| feel the need to let you know that this bus stop is not safe. There have been numerous car accidents here annually \
since | moved here nearly 11 years ago. |
When | take our daughter there to catch a ride to school with a neighbor passing by, we wait until we see her ride
approaching before walking up the hill to the bus stop. | won’t even let her check the mail with me.

Regardless, risks are part of life and so is getting the kids to school. But for your purposes, you are correct, there is no
possible way to see our greenhouses from the bus stop.

Please let me or Rick White know if there is anything additional we can provide.

Thank you for extending our interim permit and seeing this through with us.

Sincerely,
Emily White
White Acres Family Farm, LLC






















